
 
 

Please be advised the Village of Middleville PLANNING COMMISSION will hold a PUBLIC HEARING 
on November 7, 2023, at 7 pm or as soon thereafter as possible, to consider Modifications to the 
Sign Ordinance 78-627(h), 78-629, 78-630, 78-631, 78-633, 78-635, 78-638 AND 78-639 OF 
CHAPTER 78 OF THE CODE OF ORDINANCES.  

The public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers during the regular Planning Commission 
meeting, which any interested person can attend, at 100 E. Main St. Middleville, MI 49333, and 
via Zoom at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89348948409, Meeting ID 893 4894 8409, Passcode: 
Village (this information can be found on the Village’s website). 

 
The Planning Commission shall receive public feedback and prepare a recommendation for 
approval to the Village Council to amend the sign ordinance. 

 
Any interested person may attend the public hearing to obtain information about sign ordinance 
or provide comments to the Planning Commission. Additional information is available via email 
request to the Village Clerk at rvanpolen@villageofmiddleville.org. Emails received prior to 4:00 
pm on November 7, 2023, at the above-listed address, will be distributed to the Planning 
Commissioners. Persons with special needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk 
no less than 72 hours prior to the public hearings. Written comments will be received up to and 
until the day of the hearing and may be delivered to Village Hall or by email at 
rvanpolen@villageofmiddleville.org. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rhonda Van Polen 
Village Clerk 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
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